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Hawkins Delafield & Wood LLP is pleased to announce that our New York office has officially relocated to 140 
Broadway, New York, NY. This strategic move marks an exciting new chapter for our firm as we continue to expand our 
capabilities and enhance our ability to serve clients.

Our decision to relocate was driven by our commitment to providing an exceptional work environment for our attorneys 
and staff while providing excellent service to our clients. The new office at 140 Broadway offers:

 A Premier Location – Situated in the heart of the Financial District, 140 Broadway places us at the center of 
lower Manhattan's legal, financial, and business communities.

 Enhanced Workspace – The modern office layout is designed to foster collaboration, efficiency, and innovation,
ensuring we can continue delivering top-tier legal services.

 Client Convenience – The building’s accessibility via multiple transit options ensures a seamless experience for 
clients visiting our office.

As we settle into our new space, we remain committed to the values that have defined Hawkins for over 170 years. Our 
relocation reinforces our long-standing dedication to excellence in public finance and infrastructure law, while also 
embracing the future of legal practice in a dynamic and evolving environment.

Our phone numbers and email addresses will remain unchanged. You can continue to reach us through the same channels 
you always have, ensuring seamless communication.

We look forward to welcoming clients and colleagues to our new home at 140 Broadway. 
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